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January 21, 2015 

 

Mrs. Alice Gallagher-Noce, President 

Black Horse Pike Education Association 

c/o Timber Creek Regional High School 

501 Jarvis Road 

Erial, NJ 08012 

 

RE:    Special Education Teacher 2014-15 School Year 

    

Dear Alice, 

 

The Special Services Department anticipates the need to hire a Long Term Substitute to fill a 

vacancy beginning on/around March 23, 2015 and continuing to the end of the 2014-2015 school 

year. Candidates are required to hold a Teacher of Students with Disabilities certificate with a 

preference for those certified as a Teacher of Science. 
 

Candidates interested in this position may apply by submitting an application, letter of interest, 

resume, and copies of all appropriate certifications to the attention of Mrs. Roseann Borda at 

rborda@bhprsd.org or mailed to 580 Erial Rd., Blackwood, NJ 08012.  All application materials 

must be submitted no later than February 4, 2015.  All questions may be directed to Special 

Services Supervisors; Mrs. Erika Silich (856-227-4100 ext. 4302) and/or Mrs. Jessica Caffrey (856-

227-4100 ext. 4308). 

 

I appreciate your assistance in bringing this announcement to the attention of our staff.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

David C. Cappuccio, Jr. 

Director of Special Services & Special Education 
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